
‘LSWA PC have viewed the plan and agree that the plan has been formulated in 
accordance with the government requirements and the local plan framework.   

Members feel it is consistent with national policy, positively prepared by 
formulating a strategy that aims to meet infrastructure and effective in joint and 
cross boundary working East side but West side needs further considerations  

Members note the reduction in cross boundary allocation to 640 on a capacity led 
assessment and agree this is a fair an appropriate approach. As the district is 80% 
green belt, the protection of this should be a planning priority.  

Villages such as Wheaton Aston are on the border with Shropshire who are 
undertaking consultation to allocate a huge amount of provision on the South 
Staffs border. Members request that SSC officers consider the allocation of 
Shropshire and the effect on the border West side.  

There has been a good level of consultation offered and, as consultees, we have 
been informed of each stage.’  

 

 

Kind regards  

 

Amy Watson PSLCC  

Parish Council Manager 
Lapley, Stretton & Wheaton Aston Parish Council  

 


